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Dear Charles,

Ref:
Variation to approved shop front details ref: 2014/1256/P (dated
15/04/2014)

Developments in the substation design due to the requirements of UK Power
Networks have led to minor variations in the consented layouts and elevation
of the shop front bay within which it is located. The substation doors have
become narrower with a corresponding increase in width of the adjacent
horizontally boarded infill timber panels. Please find attached consented and
revised elevations of the affected shopfronts.

I would be grateful if you could confirm that the alteration to this particular
shop front is acceptable as a variation to Condition 6a&b of Planning consent
2011/5314/P, Condition 10a&b of Planning consent 2008/5358/P and 7b of
Listed building consent 2008/5366 L.

If you require any additional information or have any queries to the above,
please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours Sincerely

Anurag Verma
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